
On 07/23/2024 1:14 PM EDT PAT MCMENAMIN <mcmenaminpat@comcast.net> wrote:
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please see the a�ached le�er regarding payment of dues.  We understand that circum-
stances change and that some of you may no longer be interested or able to be active 
with the organization.
 
If you are unable to be an active member, may I suggest you complete the linked form 
(a7035-Rev-11) and return to me signed.  This releases you from all financial, training 
and certification obligations to the Auxiliary, including responding to Everbridge notifi-
cations.
 
If your goal is to just financially support the Flotilla and the Auxiliary, then you can still 
make a donation to the flotilla in any amount you desire.  That way, the money actually 
stays within the CSRA to support boating safety and education.  We appreciate your 
time and dedication to the USCGAUX.
 
If you are remaining a participant within the organization, then please remit your pay-
ment of $55.00, made out to USCGAUX, FL 21 per the instructions on the a�ached le�er.  
We must receive these on or before September 30th.  Or you can bring them to the meet-
ing on August 3rd at the church, meeting is at 10 AM.
 
Respectfully, 
 
Commodore Pat McMenamin, FC
Flotilla 21, District 7, USCGAUX
 
mcmenaminpat@comcast.net
C: 706-830-7370

 
 

https://wow.uscgaux.info/Uploads_wowII/070-02-01/a7035_Rev_11.pdf

